
American Amateur Soccer League (AASL) Meeting 
July 10, 2006 

Minutes 
 
Meeting was called to order by Paul Emhoff at 7:30 PM. 
 
Present:  Amherst, Ashland, Avon, Avon Lake, Berea, Broadview Hts., Brook Park, Brooklyn, 
Brunswick, Buckeye, Cloverleaf, Columbia, Elyria, Fairview Park, Hudson, Independence, 
LaGrange, Lakewood, Medina, Middleburg Hts., Midview, North Olmsted (“NOSO”), North 
Ridgeville, North Royalton, Norwalk, Olmsted Falls, Parma, Parma Hts., Rocky River, 
Sandusky, Strongsville, Westlake, and Wooster. 
 
Absent:  Bay Village (excused), Lorain (excused), Sandusky (excused), Vermillion (excused), 
Wadsworth (excused), and Wellington. 
 
Minutes from the June 20th, 2006 meeting were approved by Rocky River and seconded by 
Middleburg Hts.   
 
Announcements by Paul Emhoff: 
 
Mike Globits – Mike was introduced as one of the two scholarship winners.  
 
Awards:  First and second place trophies are available and will be handed out after the meeting 
for the U9, U10 and U11 teams.  T-shirts will be handed out to the first and second place U12, 
U13, and U14 teams.  All U8 players received participation awards this year. 
 
Player registration – The eRegistration club system is not ready yet.  No answer on player 
passes.  Use new template for player pass numbers.    
 
Score reporting – Both coaches need to agree upon the score and sign off on referee report.  
 
NOSO – NOSO brought to the floor a request to allow 6 North Ridgeville players on its U14 
team.  Approved by the floor after motion by Brook Park and second by Strongsville. 
 
Wadsworth – Wadsworth’s travel community is now called Grizzly Soccer Academy.         
 
Announcements by Jayme McCourt: 
 
Registration:  Registration deadline for teams entering the AASL tournament is July 24th.  All 
registrations for Fall 2006 are due by August 1st.  Any registration after August 1st will be $20 
per registration.  
 
U8 – Earliest birthdate (minimum age) for Fall 06/07 season is July 1999.      
 



Announcements by Gary Whitam/Paul Emhoff:   
 
Final bracketing meeting:  This is the final bracketing meeting.  No bracket changes allowed 
after the meeting.  Some teams still owe declaration fees.   
 
Preliminary schedule:  The preliminary schedule will be out this week.  Schedule changes need 
to be sent to Gary by midnight July 28th.  Final schedules will be set on July 31st.  Changes need 
to be worked out by both communities with a confirmation from both communities to Gary by 
either e-mail or phone.   Put games in a row on a field and work with the NOGSL rep to align 
games (i.e., AASL boys game at 1:00 PM, NOGSL girls game at 2:30 PM, and AASL boys at 
4:00 PM).  This helps with referee assigning.      
 
Adjournment:  The meeting was adjourned by Middleburg Hts. and seconded by Elyria at 8:49 
PM.   
 
Next meeting:  The next meeting will be at 7:30 PM on Monday July 31st, 2006 at the Brook 
Park Recreation Center.  This is the Final Scheduling meeting.  Have scheduling changes 
confirmed prior to the meeting.  Food will be available.       
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